
COMMUNICATIONS:	
The	Blue	Ridge	School	has	a	number	of	ways	for	parents	to	stay	connected	during	
the	school	year.	
	

1. Weekly	e-newletters	are	sent	every	weekend	to	parents,	staff	and	trustees.	
These	emails	are	sent	through	Constant	Contact	and	may,	at	first,	go	directly	
to	your	spam	or	junk	folders.	If	you	don’t	receive	the	newsletter	(the	issue	
will	be	sent	in	early	August)	please	check	these	folders	for	an	email	from	
hkeldermans@blueridgeschool.com.		If	you	find	a	parent	newsletter	there,	
please	mark	it	as	“not	spam”	or	“safe”.		If	more	than	two	or	three	emails	go	
directly	to	spam,	Constant	Contact	will	no	longer	send	an	email	to	that	
address	so	it’s	important	to	check	your	spam	folders.	Here’s	the	link	to	the	
parent	e-newsletter	archive.	
http://www.blueridgeschool.com/parents/parent-enewsletter-archive	

	
2. The	Blue	Ridge	School	Facebook	

(https://business.facebook.com/blueridgeschool/)	page	posts	news,	photos,	
videos	throughout	the	day.	Please	“like”	our	page	so	that	these	items	will	
appear	in	your	own	Facebook	feed.	

	
3. We	have	set	up	a	private	Facebook	page	just	for	parents	on	which	you	can	

post	your	questions,	share	ideas,	and	more	with	other	parents	and	School	
administrators.	We	send	all	new	parents	an	invitation	to	join	this	group.	
Please	check	your	spam	folders	as	this	is	often	where	the	invitation	may	be	
delivered.	

	
4. The	School’s	twitter	account	(https://twitter.com/blueridgeschool)	is	

another	good	source	for	news	about	School	and	students.	
	

5. Most	videos	taken	during	the	year	are	posted	to	YouTube	
(https://www.youtube.com/user/BRSHKeldermans)	and	Vimeo	
(https://vimeo.com/blueridgeschool).	You	can	click	“follow”	on	Vimeo	and	
“subscribe”	on	YouTube	to	receive	a	notice	when	we	upload	new	videos.	


